
Patmastaler replied 

 (Tue, 19 Sep 2023 at 8:58 AM) 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc: patmastaler@gmail.com , kenb@freeformspaces.com  

External Email 

Tabatha Blacksmith, PDC Compliance Officer  

 

Tabatha, the attached PDF file contains the response to the PDC Case 141620 dated August 30, 

2023, from Glen Morgan by the Kennewick Citizens Levy and Bond Committee.   I am also 

attaching an Excel backup file for the Late Reporting per Mr. Morgan's "Allegation One" 

because of the small font size contained in the PDF file.  

 

While the original email received by the Committee contained a September 13, 2023 due date, 

last week you sent a revised email containing a September 20, 2023.  The change in due date was 

based on the request from the Committee because of the volume of data contained in the original 

complaint. 

 

 If the PDC Auditors have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Pat Mastaler 

Kennewick Citizens Levy & Bond Committee, Chair 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13065196348
mailto:patmastaler@gmail.com
mailto:kenb@freeformspaces.com
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